


CITY OF PARLIER NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ADOPTION OF FINAL 
MAP FOR BOUNDARIES FOR CITY COUNCIL ELECTORAL DISTRICT FROM WHICH CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS OF THE CITY OF PARLIER ARE ELECTED

	Date:   March 3, 2022
	Time:   6:30 p.m.
	Place:  1100 E. Parlier Avenue, Parlier, CA 93648

	The City Council has conducted public hearings on four separate occasions concerning the topic of the development or consideration of a draft map of the boundaries for City Council electoral districts, those public hearings occurring August 19, 2021, October 7, 2021, December 2, 2021, and February 3, 2022. In conformity with Elections Code §21607.1 prior to this public hearing on adoption of a final map, the City Council has held at least four public hearings at which the public was invited to provide input regarding the composition of one or more council districts, with at least one such public hearing occurring before a draft map or maps of the proposed council boundaries was drawn and at least two occurring after the drawing of such map or maps. The draft maps under consideration by the City of Parlier, have been posted to its website since at least December 2, 2021, with maps capable of manipulation and magnification being posted to the City website on or about January 4, 2022.
	NOTICE IS GIVEN that at its meeting on February 3, 2022, in accordance with Government Code §21628, the Council conducted a public hearing and, thereafter, expressed its preference for draft map “C” as previously published on the internet prior to the February 3, 2022, meeting. The draft map “C” having been published on the internet for at least seven days prior to the above noticed meeting and having otherwise conformed to the provisions of the Government Code and Elections Code, the Council hereby gives notice of its intention to adopt proposed map “C” as published on this website at the time and place of the above noticed meeting. 
	Any person may attend the meeting in person, each person shall have a total of three minutes to provide comment or input and general public comment will take place at the beginning of the City Council meeting. Any person may submit his or her comment or input or other information the person deems relevant in writing in care of the Deputy City Clerk at bertha@cityofparlier.ca.us.




